
BLYTHWOOD Blitz 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Have a wonderful weekend!  

The Blythwood Team 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please review further important information below.  

IMPORTANT START UP FORMS TO BE COMPLETED BY ALL PARENTS 
The Start of Year forms have been delivered by the TDSB to all TDSB students 
digitally through Permission Click. It is very important that you complete all these 
forms asap. If you have not yet completed these forms, please do so asap. 

Students will not be able to participate in various activities without these forms.  

LUNCH FORMS 
A google document from the school has been sent out to all parents.  Please complete 
this document if you have not yet done so. 

Parents will be required to commit to either having your child stay at school 
each day or go home for lunch every day. For safety reasons we cannot manage 
diverse schedules for multiple students. On the occasion where a student who 

stays for lunch, is required to go out for lunch, parents will need to inform the school of 
this.  
 
STUDENT VERIFICATION FORMS 
Please update any information and return to the classroom teacher if you have not yet done 
so. It is very important that we have accurate and up to date information at the office at all 
times. 
 
GRADE 5: 1:1 DEVICES 
Parents of grade 5 students also received a permission form through Permission Click 
regarding the assignment of a chrome book for their child while attending any TDSB school. 
In order for your child to be provided with their own device, permission forms must be 
complete. Please note that this device will be assigned to each student in grade 5 and any 
new students in grade 6. Please complete the forms as soon as possible.  
 
TERRY FOX RUN/WALK 
We are excited to announce that Blythwood is once again participating in the Terry Fox Run/Walk, 
which will take place on Friday, September 22nd. This event provides us with the opportunity to 
honour Terry Fox's incredible spirit and determination while supporting cancer research and 
fostering school spirit among our students. 
 



Our goal this year is to "Try Like Terry" and go the distance in this important event. It's amazing to 
see how our community has rallied over the years, and we are proud to share that we have 
collectively raised an astounding $52,186.87 for cancer research. Way to go, Bulldogs! 
 
All students and staff will join the run/walk on September 22nd to make this year's Terry Fox 
Run/Walk a tremendous success. Your participation and enthusiasm are vital in making a 
difference in the fight against cancer. 
 
To make a donation, click here to go to the Terry Fox Schools page     
A tax receipt will be issued for every donation.   
 
Let's come together as a community to support this noble cause and keep Terry's legacy alive. 
Thank you in advance for your generosity, dedication, and commitment to making this year's Terry 
Fox Run/Walk a remarkable success. 
 
Let's lace up our sneakers and get ready to make a difference! 
 
CURRICULUM NIGHT 
Curriculum night will take place on Thursday, September 28th. The focus of this evening is to learn 
about your child(ren) programming and important classroom routines and expectations for this 
school year. Please note that this is not a time to ask the classroom teacher about your child’s 
progress to date. This information is personal and confidential and should be discussed privately.  
 
Curriculum Night will be from 6:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m.  
SESSION 1: At 6:30 p.m.-6:50 p.m.- Kindergarten teachers and Grade 4-6 teachers will welcome 
parents and share information about their classrooms We look forward to seeing you there. 
SESSION 2: 7:00 p.m.- 7:20 p.m.- Grade 1 to 3 teachers (including ¾) will welcome and share 
information about their classrooms We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Rotary teachers will also be available to meet and connect with families throughout the evening 
 

 
PIZZA LUNCH  
Pizza Lunch orders due September 19th. Parents  

CASH ONLINE ORDER DEADLINE: SEPTEMBER 19th 

https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com 

Pizza Lunch Dates are as follows: 

Sept 28, Oct 12, 26, Nov 9, 23, Dec 7, 21, Jan 11, 25, Feb 8, 22, Mar 7, 21, Apr 4, 18, May 2, 16, 

30, Jun 13, 27 

If you require a gluten free option or have any questions, please email our head of 

Fundraising, Myrose Tayamen (myrose.tayamen@yahoo.com). We are also looking 

for 5 volunteers each Pizza Lunch to help distribute the pizza to classrooms.  Please 

use the Sign-Up Genius HERE 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/37533
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/KlHtG_IHgZ4WEUP05FlXPA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm4xV1P0TPaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS8yLWJDR195Y3lMMGZOUDNMdXFRZE9nfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSbTRhWnhQMFFoYUhSMGNITTZMeTkwWkhOaUxuTmphRzl2YkdOaGMyaHZibXhwYm1VdVkyOXRWd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ3BrLWZGeUFHWGFYbDl4VWh0RWFXMXBkSEpoTGtkcFpuUmhhMmx6UUhSa2MySXViMjR1WTJGWUJBQUFBQUl-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpk-fXhAWXb1xtbUh1Sb21pbmEuQmFyb25lLVBhY2VAdGRzYi5vbi5jYVgEAAAAAg~~
mailto:myrose.tayamen@yahoo.com
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ujFzQVnrs0zoLXwOz_s-CQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm4xV1P0TvaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS81OFpScGJmN1pXdmFwSkZsZGR5MnVRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSbTRhWnhQMFE0YUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWMybG5iblZ3WjJWdWFYVnpMbU52YlM5bmJ5ODNNRUV3UWpSR1FVSkJPVEk1UVVFNExYQnBlbnBoSXk5WEIzTmphRzl2YkcxQ0NtVDU4WElBWmRwZVgzRlNHMFJwYldsMGNtRXVSMmxtZEdGcmFYTkFkR1J6WWk1dmJpNWpZVmdFQUFBQUFnfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmT59eEBZdvXG1tSHVJvbWluYS5CYXJvbmUtUGFjZUB0ZHNiLm9uLmNhWAQAAAAC


 


